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In March 2017 we ran vision strategy days with our West Midlands teams as we plan how best to 
help more tenants and learners become active members of the community.  
  
We worked on our vision for what Ashley Community Housing should look like in 2020, and what 
actions we need to take in order to get there.  
  
Both days were really positive and looked at what we want to achieve in Birmingham, Sandwell 
and Wolverhampton with our tenants and local stakeholders/partners.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


